From:
 Hill, Shannon

 To:
 Jeremy Taylor

 Cc:
 Keyon, David

 Subject:
 RE: Yes to Google

Date: Friday, October 9, 2020 5:38:33 PM

Dear Jeremy Taylor,

Thank you for your comment on the Draft EIR for the Downtown West Mixed-Use Plan (Google Project). You will be added to the public notification list for future notices for the project, and your comments will be included as part of the public record forwarded to the Planning Commission and City Council. The website for the project is located at the following link: www.sanjoseca.gov/googleproject.

The tentative schedule for the project is to go to Planning Commission and City Council in late Spring/early Summer 2020.

Best regards,

Shannon Hill, Planner
Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section
City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street
Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872

From: Jeremy Taylor

Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 4:12 PM

To: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Yes to Google

[External Email]

Hi Shannon,

I fully support Google coming yo San Jose and nearly every neighbor I've spoken with in Gardner neighborhood feel the same.

Google can't come soon enough.

Respectfully sent, Jeremy Taylor Gardner Neighborhood

--

Best,

Jeremy Taylor

C

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.